
 

 

 

COVID-19 Health and Safety: 
  
District of Columbia and The Madison Hotel: 
Currently there are no COVID-19 mandates in place in the District of Columbia. The American Ceramic 

Society strongly recommends individuals, despite vaccination status, wear a mask throughout the 

National Day of Glass conference when not actively consuming food and beverage items. 
  
National Academy of Sciences COVID-19 Mandates: 
The National Academy of Sciences will require each individual participating in the National Day of Glass 

reception taking place on 4/5/22 from 6 – 8:30 p.m. to show proof of ID and proof of vaccination upon 

arrival to the National Academy of Sciences building before entering the reception. Individuals who have 

received a booster do not have to wear a mask.  Individuals who are not boosted must wear a mask 

unless actively consuming food and beverage items. The American Ceramic Society strongly 

recommends individuals, despite vaccination status, wear a mask throughout the National Day of Glass 

conference when not actively consuming food and beverage items. 

 


